Heather Flores

From: Megan Covarrubias

Sent: Tuesday, October 18, 2022 2:45 PM

To: Heather Flores

Cc: Christopher Koontz; Andrea Urbas; Alexis Oropeza

Subject: FW: You should include noise measurements from inside condos on Ocean.
Hi Heather,

Please see email below for public input on the Noise Element Study Session for the Oct 20* Planning Commission
meeting.

Thank you,

Megan Covarrubias
Planner Il

Long Beach Development Services | Planning Bureau
411 W. Ocean Blvd., 3@ Fl. | Long Beach, CA 90802
Office: 562.570.7152
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From: Robert Fox

Sent: Friday, October 14, 2022 5:29 PM

To: Megan Covarrubias <Megan.Covarrubias@longbeach.gov>

Subject: You should include noise measurements from inside condos on Ocean.

-EXTERNAL-

Due to the incredible number of events along the Shoreline, you should include interior noise measurement

devices. Places like the International Towers do not have the capacity to put air conditioners in, as they only have floor
to ceiling glass doors. Therefore they cannot block out any sound.

Robert Fox



Heather Flores

From: Megan Covarrubias

Sent: Wednesday, October 19, 2022 9:31 AM

To: Heather Flores

Cc: Christopher Koontz; Andrea Urbas; Alexis Oropeza
Subject: FW: Noise Plan

Hi Heather,

Please see email below for public input on the Noise Element Study Session for the Oct 20* Planning Commission
meeting.

Thank you,

Megan Covarrubias
Planner Il

Long Beach Development Services | Planning Bureau
411 W. Ocean Blvd., 3@ Fl. | Long Beach, CA 90802
Office: 562.570.7152
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From: D. O.

Sent: Tuesday, October 18, 2022 9:50 PM

To: Megan Covarrubias <Megan.Covarrubias@longbeach.gov>
Subject: Noise Plan

-EXTERNAL-

Hi Megan,

| hear you are working on a noise plan.

The noise study and plan all sound great but we need relief and we need it quick. Basically, loud vehicles need to be
ticketed. Period. At leastin our area. Finally the Alamitos Beach parking lot got a control arm so people don't party here
at night.. Now it's time to start cracking down on loud vehicles that are purposely loud. They are assaulting us

daily. We are literally sick of it.

Read my petition and pass the word. Read what the residents say. People along Ocean and Shoreline are FED UP.

petition: Stop The Noise On Ocean Blvd. and Alamitos Beach in Long Beach, Long Beach, CA (thepetitionsite.com)

-Dave Oliver
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